
PMMGC BOARD MINUTES August 18, 2020 
 
Board Members In Attendance: 
President Jim Seamandel 

Vice President Reinhard Zimmerman 

Treasurer Dave Kuenzi 

Secretary Terry Stephens 

Tournament Chair Dean Galiano 

Handicap Chair Dave Fjosee 

 
Subjects discussed: 
 

1. Overseeding (Dates & Away Games): Overseeding will occur Sept 14 – 24, 
but the course will be shaved the week before. Away games will start Sept. 10 
and end Oct. 3, followed by the Annual Election and Breakfast on Saturday, 
October 10. 

 
2. Turkey Shoot & Nutcracker: Dates are set for Thursday, Nov. 19 and 

Saturday, Dec.19, assuming that the events will not be cancelled due to the 
virus.    

 
3. Annual Winter Party (in January?) Painted Mountain Restaurant has said 

that they can serve with lots of spacing, and we may ask them to create a high-
quality dinner. If so, it will occur on a night with entertainment afterward. We are 
having the annual party in January instead of December, based on the ease of 
booking. There are funds in the club account to possibly give a big discount for 
guests. 

 
 

4. Board Positions for next term: There was discussion of officers who will 
volunteer to help the club next year, as well as new officers who have shown 
interest. This discussion will be kept private, but anyone interested in 
volunteering or running for President or Vice President should bear in mind that 
the election is on October 10 at the Annual Breakfast.  

 
5. Summer Appreciation Dinner? There won’t be one this year, due to the virus. 

As a result, there’s a good chance that Summer Members will likely be invited 
to the Winter Party. 

 
6. Signing Up and Showing Up: There was a lot of discussion about this 

subject, and Dean Galiano will write up and email a short summary to all 
players. 

 
 


